
  

 

 

 
 
 

May 4, 2021 
 
Historic Preservation Commissioners 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 

Recommendation To Review and Discuss Background Information 
 
Recommendation and Summary  
At the April 20, 2021 meeting staff referenced a number of background documents available for Commission 
review. 
 
The City of Ketchum Website contains a page on Historic Preservation and Community Character. The website 
provides links to all the meetings, reports, background documents and history related to all of the historic 
preservation efforts that have occurred to date.  The information can be found at the link below: 
 
https://www.ketchumidaho.org/planning-building/project/historic-preservation-community-character 
 
Of particular note is the adopted Interim Ordinance On Preservation that contains the current standards in 
place in Ketchum for historic structures along with the list of significant structures. Updating the list of historic 
structures will be the first task of the HPC.  
 
In addition to the interim ordinance, the Ketchum Municipal Code sets forth the role and authority of the HPC.  
That information can be found in KMC Chapter 4.08 at the link below: 
 
https://codelibrary.amlegal.com/codes/ketchumid/latest/ketchum_id/0-0-0-10364#JD_Chapter4.08 
 
The State of Idaho has also adopted standards a city must follow.  Those standards are found at the link below: 
 
https://legislature.idaho.gov/statutesrules/idstat/Title67/T67CH46/ 
 
 
Staff recommends the HPC review the information provided and staff will address any questions the 
Commission at the May 4, 2021 meeting. 
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